
July 31st, 2021

Hello,
My name is Janey Johnston(Ms. Janey), from Saint Francis Xavier Parish.  I am reaching out

to you now because your child is eligible for our 2021-2022 Confirmation class. Father Al
Ebach, Father Lac, Christine Gach, Stacia Studer, and myself will be the Confirmation team.

Our mission is to refresh the students on all of the aspects of our Catholic faith and prepare
them to accept the Holy Spirit in their hearts and become full members of our Church.  We will
have bi-weely classes in the Parish Center and a special retreat(details to be announced).
Classes will start in September and our candidates will be Confirmed in March.  When the
classes start we will have a detailed calendar of classes and events for you.

We would be so happy and thankful to have your child in our class, and to help them continue
their faith journey with our Catholic Faith.  Please contact me at Johnstonstj@aol.com or
816-261-9585, if you are interested in our program. We will have a parent/candidate meeting on
Monday, August  23rd, at 6pm in the Parish Center to give you all of the information you need,
and our classes will begin in September.  We look forward to seeing you.

“Let know one ever come to you without leaving better and happier. Be the living expression of
God’s kindness, kindness in your face, kindness in your eyes, kindness in your smile”

Mother  Theresa
Thank you,

Janey Johnston
Confirmation Team Member
Saint Francis Xavier Parish
Johnstonstj@aol.com
816-261-9585


